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2nd September 2021  

 

Dear New Removes, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to The Ladies’ College Senior School next week.   

We hope you are excited about your first day.  I am sure some of you are feeling a little nervous, it’s 

absolutely normal to feel this way. Just remember, you are all in the same boat and we do not expect any 

of you to know everything on your first day.  Mrs Gribbens has planned a morning of settling in activities 

for you all and lessons begin after lunch.   

We are all keen to ensure both students and parents feel happy and confident as Monday approaches 

therefore, we hope the FAQs below will help with this.  Please do contact us via email if you need any 

specific information that you cannot access on our website, or if you need to ask any questions.  

What time do I need to arrive? 

Please arrive at the normal start time. Registration is at 08.25.  There will be staff and students ready to 

welcome you so do not worry if you cannot remember where to go.  You can access the site via Rocquettes 

Lane or Brock Road entrance.  Please do not drive onto site after 08:00.  

Will I need to wear uniform? 

Yes.  Full uniform is required. 

What will I need in my bag? 

Bring a pencil case with you, a snack for break time and lunch if you are not purchasing food. Please note 

we are a nut free site.   

Can I bring in a water bottle? 

Yes. We have water stations around the College site 

How do I ‘charge’ my Core Card and when will I receive this? 

Your tutor will give you your card but before this can happen, parents will need to complete an 

application form.  If they have not already done so, please transfer money onto the card. 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/media/89390/Cashless-card-application-form.pdf
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Please ensure that the form has been completed and money has been transferred before the start of term as 

you will not be able to purchase anything from The Core until this has been done. Further details about 

The Core card can be found here 

Will I need PE kit on my first day? 

No.  You do not have PE on Monday. Your tutor will go through your timetable with you on the first 

morning and highlight the days that you need kit. 

When can I collect my device? 

There will be time on the first morning to collect your device. 

Date for your diary:  Remove Social Evening Wednesday 16th September.  More details will be sent 

out at the beginning of term. 

In anticipation of starting on Monday, you may find the following page on our website useful 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/our-school/senior-school/transition-day 

I look forward to seeing you all next week. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Mitchell 

Deputy Principal - Pastoral  
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